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Top DEP Stories  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Farm-to-farm inspections to begin soon as part of Chesapeake Bay cleanup 
'reboot' 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/farm-to-farm-inspections-to-begin-soon-as-part-
of/article_65731ffe-1872-11e6-a229-cbd6c0eb823d.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster's among the counties getting special focus in Pennsylvania's Zika plan 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-s-among-the-counties-getting-special-focus-in-
pennsylvania/article_456a34a4-186d-11e6-a0df-0bfa0cd711d5.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Water issue raises stink in Patton 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/636467/Water-issue-raises-stink-in-
Patton.html?nav=742 
 
Altoona Mirror: Hollidaysburg’s sewer project may expand 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/636455/Hollidaysburg-s-sewer-project-may-
expand.html?nav=742 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Hard to recycle items collected in Frazer 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/10459294-74/recycling-recycle-prc 
 
Mentions 
 
Hanover Evening Sun: What is the Zika risk in York and Adams counties? 
http://www.eveningsun.com/story/news/2016/05/12/what-zika-risk-york-and-adams-
counties/84034222/ 
 
Republican Herald: Trees cut down along Route 61 in New Castle 
http://republicanherald.com/news/trees-cut-down-along-route-61-in-new-castle-1.2041553 
 
Air 
 
Scranton Times: Proposal in the works for incinerator in Susquehanna County 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/proposal-in-the-works-for-incinerator-in-susquehanna-county-
1.2041590 
 
Scranton Times: Proposed zoning amendments would make industrial zone in Archbald conditional use 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/proposed-zoning-amendments-would-make-industrial-zone-in-
archbald-conditional-use-1.2041568 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Air pollution getting worse in world’s cities, WHO reports 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/05/13/Air-pollution-
getting-worse-in-world-s-cities-WHO-reports/stories/201605130131 
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WESA-FM: Harrisburg Ramping Up Lead Testing, Remediation Efforts 
http://wesa.fm/post/harrisburg-ramping-lead-testing-remediation-efforts 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pitt offering environmental engineering major 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/05/12/pitt-offering-environmental-engineering-
major.html 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Cedar Creek Park in Rostraver expands footprint by 28 acres 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/10346362-74/county-cedar-creek 
 
Uniontown Herald Standard: Annual river festival planned from Memorial Day weekend 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/community_life/community_news/annual-river-festival-planned-
from-memorial-day-weekend/article_a9331be9-a67c-5818-8af9-4460bfba195e.html 
 
Energy 
 
State Impact: State revives energy efficiency loans for homeowners 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/05/12/state-revives-energy-efficiency-loans-for-
homeowners/ 
 
Morning Call: Bethlehem turbine project faces headwind in the Poconos 
http://www.mcall.com/news/mc-bethlehem-watershed-turbines-20160510-story.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Penn State to helm federal fossil fuels project 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/education/penn-state/article77373182.html 
 
StateImpact PA: State revives energy efficiency loans for homeowners 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/05/12/state-revives-energy-efficiency-loans-for-
homeowners/#more-39821 
 
Reading Eagle: Editorial: How can utility rate hike be justified? 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-how-can-utility-rate-hike-be-justified 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Patriot-News: Unnamed driver will be charged for 'large oil spill' in Lititz: police 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/05/unnamed_driver_will_be_charged.html#incart_river_home 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Truck driver faces charges after oil spills along Route 501 in Lititz 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/truck-driver-faces-charges-after-oil-spills-along-route-
in/article_e6f62378-184a-11e6-a3ea-2f3a6b0138b8.html 
 
Mining 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Court rejects former Massey CEO's bid to remain free during appeal 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/05/12/Court-rejects-former-
Massey-Energy-CEO-Don-Blankenship-bid-to-remain-free-during-appeal/stories/201605120171 
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Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Former Massey CEO Blankenship reports to prison 
http://triblive.com/usworld/nation/10461871-74/blankenship-prison-appeals 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Penn Virginia, one of the region’s oldest businesses, files for bankruptcy 
protection 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/energy/20160513_Penn_Virginia__one_of_region_s_oldest_bus
inesses__files_for_bankruptcy_protection.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: U.S. proposes to cut methane from oil, gas by nearly half 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/05/12/US-proposes-to-
cut-methane-from-oil-gas-by-nearly-half-shale-fracking/stories/201605120172 
 
StateImpact PA: EPA finalizes new methane standards for oil and gas industry 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/05/12/epa-finalizes-new-methane-standards-for-oil-
and-gas-industry/#more-39796 
 
WESA-FM: Spectra Energy Official: ‘I’m Sorry’ For Pipeline Blast 
http://wesa.fm/post/spectra-energy-official-i-m-sorry-pipeline-blast 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Salem residents wonder why gas lines don't have automatic shutoffs 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/10459072-74/safety-automatic-pipeline 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: EPA releases tougher rules to curb methane leaks from oil and gas industry 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10458923-74/methane-gas-regulations 
 
Beaver County Times: EPA: Oil, gas industry must cut methane emissions by nearly half 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/energy/epa-oil-gas-industry-must-cut-methane-emissions-by-
nearly/article_07c55b86-1879-11e6-9a3a-17802dfb503d.html 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: U.S. proposes to cut methane from oil, gas by nearly half 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20160512/us_proposes_to_cut_methane_from_oil_gas_by_nearly_half 
 
WESA-FM: EPA Finalizes New Methane Standards For Oil And Gas Industry 
http://wesa.fm/post/epa-finalizes-new-methane-standards-oil-and-gas-industry 
 
Allied News: Obama administration announces historic new regulations for methane emissions from oil 
and gas 
http://www.alliednews.com/cnhi_network/obama-administration-announces-historic-new-regulations-
for-methane-emissions-from/article_10fa7925-635b-5dff-ba33-6c7efae9914f.html 
 
Radiation Protection 
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Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Westinghouse CEO tapped to lead Toshiba's energy subsidiary 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10459093-74/westinghouse-roderick-nuclear 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: 5 fears about radiation, debunked 
http://www.philly.com/philly/blogs/diagnosis-cancer/Addressing-Fears-About-Radiation.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: As weather warms, Pa. prepares for Zika 
http://www.philly.com/philly/health/20160513_As_weather_warms__Pa__prepares_for_Zika.html 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Pennsylvania has new plan to target Zika virus, mosquitoes 
http://www.theintell.com/news/local/pennsylvania-has-new-plan-to-target-zika-virus-
mosquitoes/article_ad3ed423-4543-5ee2-83ec-039c71f8d3e0.html 
 
Waste  
 
WKOK News: Funding cuts kill Union County’s recycling day 
http://wkok.com/funding-cuts-kill-union-countys-recycling-day/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Truck leaves load of trash in alley off Hudson Street in Reading 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/truck-leaves-load-of-trash-in-alley-off-hudson-street-in-
reading 
 
Reading Eagle: More money needed to fund Geigertown Sewer Authority project 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/more-money-needed-to-fund-geigertown-sewer-authority-
project#sthash.4JXG6rvm.dpuf 
 
Water  
 
Delaware County Times: Aqua renames Crum Creek Plant 
http://www.delcotimes.com/article/DC/20160512/NEWS/160519882 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: As annual Dad Vail begins, Schuylkill dredging issue looms 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/20160513_As_annual_Dad_Vail_begins__Schuylkill_dredging_issue
_looms.html 
 
Pocono Record: Two state grants help shore up Skytop Lake Dam 
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20160512/two-state-grants-help-shore-up-skytop-lake-dam 
 
Pocono Record: Nestlé’s Community Benefit Fund a drop in the bottle 
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20160512/nestles-community-benefit-fund-drop-in-bottle 
 
Sharon Herald: Algae bloom blamed for 'earthy' water taste 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/algae-bloom-blamed-for-earthy-water-
taste/article_355baf5f-3725-56b5-b1a6-50d8b5b1de2b.html 
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Water 
 
Indiana Gazette:WHITE TOWNSHIP: Supervisors draw CD money for stormwater plan 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/indiana-news/white-township-supervisors-draw-cd-money-for-
stormwater-plan,24195789 
 
Somerset Daily American:Stream team offers positive report on Kiski-Conemaugh Watershed 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/stream-team-offers-positive-report-on-kiski-
conemaugh-watershed/article_7f5c764d-6303-59c3-a2e1-869048154a06.html 
 
Miscellaneous  
 
Hanover Evening Sun: Recyclable Art Contest winners listed 
http://www.eveningsun.com/story/life/announcements/2016/05/12/recyclable-art-contest-winners-
listed/84285808/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Compost available at county authority 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article77373412.html 
 
Hanover Evening Sun: Video: York/Adams mosquito control: what is done and can be done 
http://www.eveningsun.com/videos/news/2016/05/12/84284168/ 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Palmyra team wins 23rd annual Elementary School Envirothon 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/community/2016/05/12/palmyra-team-wins-23rd-annual-
elementary-school-envirothon/83080988/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Keystone Home Energy Loan Program returns in Pennsylvania 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/05/12/keystone-home-energy-loan-program-
returns-in.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania prepares strategy to fight Zika virus this summer 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2016/05/12/Pennsylvania-unveils-plans-seeks-federal-
money-to-tackle-Zika-virus/stories/201605120190 
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